
HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES – MARCH 14, 2022

MONDAY - 1:00 P.M.
COURTHOUSE LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM

Board Vice Chair Lance Granzow called the meeting to order to canvass the Franklin County
results of the March 1, 2022 Iowa Falls Community School District Special Election. Also
present were Supervisor Renee McClellan via telephone, Michael Pearce, and County Auditor
Jolene Pieters.

Granzow moved, McClellan seconded to approve the Hardin County results as follows: 3 Yes, 2 
No for a total of 5 votes. Motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 1:07 p.m.

/s/ Lance Granzow /s/ Jolene Pieters
Lance Granzow, Vice-Chair Jolene Pieters
Board of Supervisors Hardin County Auditor




